Christmas Refugee Party

Refugees in HK get very little support from the government and live in poverty most of us will never
understand. They have often come from difficult situations on their home countries and have
nothing. This Christmas we want to help make their Christmas a little more special. We hope to give
every child a present from ‘Santa’ and every family a food hamper and a blanket from KGV.
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We are also going to give the children a gift from Santa and therefore need the following toys

Cost  Number Required







Finally, we are holding the party for the families on December 7th. In order for this to run we need

people who are willing to donate food for lunch. If you would like to be a part of this event in any
way, please contact me at kirrily.foley@kgv.edu.hk

Thank you for your support in this event.

Kirrily Foley
Head of Charity
KGV School



